9/26/2025

NOTICE TO CITIZENS REGARDING EMAIL ISSUES

Oronoco Township is currently experiencing issues with both incoming and outgoing emails, due to a recent update to the Township’s domain. The update to add technology to the Township’s domain was planned, however the resulting issues to sending and receiving emails were unexpected. 

We are working hard to resolve this issue and will communicate when the fix is completed. If you have sent any email to any of the Board Supervisors, Clerk, or Treasurer based on the emails listed on the website, please know we are not able to receive or send these emails, please send any communications again next week, or when the update of the fix is posted here on the website. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding! 

Thank you, 
Oronoco Township Board 
 

 
